SAVE ORGANIC FOOD COALITION LAUNCHES EFFORT TO PROTECT ORGANIC FOODS FROM BIOCONTAMINATION
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Seattle -- The Save Organic Food coalition and web site () are officially being launched this week as The Campaign to Label Genetically Engineered Foods ( www.thecampaign.org) undertakes a new effort to protect organic food from contamination by genetically engineered crops.

"The American public has really embraced organic food in the past several years. Organic food is one of the fastest growing segments of the U.S. food industry," says The Campaign's Executive Director, Craig Winters. "But at a time when the popularity of organic foods is soaring, organic crops are also at great risk. Across the country, organic farmers are reporting that their crops are being contaminated by genetically engineered crops being grown on neighboring farms."

If the U.S. government's inability to protect organic crops is not addressed, consumers risk no longer being able to purchase foods free of genetically modified organisms. And organic growers stand to lose millions of dollars if they are no longer able to export their products to other countries that don't want contaminated food. The Save Organic Food coalition's first step is to apply pressure on Congress to hold hearings into the U.S. Department of Agriculture's failure to protect organic foods from genetic contamination.

"The USDA has stood by idly and watched while organic farmers across the country have been harmed by genetic contamination," Winters says. "We are encouraging organic food supporters to contact their Representatives and Senators and tell them to hold hearings on the USDA's refusal to address this issue."

The Save Organic Food web site ( www.saveorganicfood.org) features instant e-mails and form letters that citizens can send to Representatives and Senators urging them to make sure the USDA lives up to its responsibilities to protect organic farmers and the environment from the hazards of genetically engineered foods. "We're also encouraging folks to join the Save Organic Food coalition," adds Winters. "Membership is free for citizens, organizations, businesses and farmers, and it helps create a powerful voice in the effort to keep organic foods pure."

The Campaign to Label Genetically Engineered Foods is a 501(c)4 (non-tax deductible) non-profit political advocacy organization. ( www.thecampaign.org)
